
TOWN OF PELHAM 
Highway Department 

                                               6 Village Green Pelham, NH 03076                 

                            Tel: (603) 635-8526 

 

Email: jhoffman@pelhamweb.com 
                    Email: rwhittier@pelhamweb.com 

    

 

October 31, 2023 

 

 

RE: Bush Hill Rd and Webster Ave Culvert Project 

 

 

Bids were opened on Friday October 27, 2023, at 1 PM at the Pelham Highway Department, 33 

Newcomb Field Parkway, Pelham, NH 03076. 

 

There were three companies that had representatives present: 

 

1. Continental Paving, Jason 

2. Hall’s Excavation, Ryan 

3. W.P. Davis, Scott 

 

Jim Hoffman, Road Agent for the Highway Department, presented the bid results to the Town 

Administrator on Monday October 30, 2023. 

 

The Town Administrator reviewed these bids and as a result have awarded “Hall’s Excavation” 

the project. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us.  
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